Amy Harvey

From: Michael Parker

Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2021 3:37 PM

To: Pam Hemminger; Allen Buansi; Karen Stegman; Jess Anderson; Tai Huynh; Hongbin Gu; Amy Ryan
Cc: Maurice Jones; Ann Anderson; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Amy Harvey; Sabrina Oliver

Subject: Proposed Amendment to Parking Deck GMP Resolution

Council Colleagues,

As you may recall, a few weeks ago, Allen, Karen, and | submitted a petition asking that the Town adopt a target of 15
percent for MWBE/DBE participation in contracts. The petition called out our two pending construction projects, of
which the new deck is one, as being particularly relevant. Tonight is the last time that we will be voting on the
construction of the deck itself. Since we have not yet formally adopted any revision to our contracting policies, | am
suggesting the following amendment to tonight’s resolution to ensure that this new target applies to construction of the
deck.

Be it further resolved, that the final contract for construction shall stipulate that there will be a
15 per cent target for MWBE/DBE participation in the project.

| hope that you will be able to support this amendment. Please let me know if you have any questions. Many thanks and
my apologies for the short notice.

Michael
919 883 2063

The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others. Mahatma Gandhi



